
We cordially invite you to participate in our Anniversary Symposium
"FUTURE - SUSTAINABILITY - SCIENCE", which will take place on
February 10 and 11, 2026 at Leuphana University of Lüneburg.
This event marks a special anniversary: the 15th anniversary of our
School of Sustainability.

The symposium will address the current situation and future
prospects of sustainability in society and science. It offers a
unique opportunity to get in touch with selected experts from
science and practice. We look forward to welcoming you to this
important event.

The program will be published soon and will include lectures,
discussions and workshops dealing with the challenges and
opportunities of sustainability science in research, teaching and
practice. We invite you to share your ideas and experiences and to
participate in the discussions.

15 YEARS SCHOOL OF SUSTAINABILITY

We look forward to welcoming you to Lüneburg from noon to
noon on February 10 and 11, 2026, including a festive dinner
on the 10th. 
For our further planning, we kindly ask you to register here by
15.09.2025.

Registration

INVITATION
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www.leuphana.de/einrichtungen/fakultaet/nachhaltigkeit.html
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https://terminplaner6.dfn.de/p/f185a0d78e168b2f92f141f9b275abf1-1290886



